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NEWSLETTER: May 1983

SPECIAL INVITATION

You are cordially invited to attend the
eighth annual Installation Banquet of our post.

The banquet will be held at the United
States Air Force Academy NCO Club on Friday,

20 May 1983.

Cocktails will be available beginning at
1830 hours with dinner being served at 1930
hours.

Dinner (specially priced at $7.50 per person)
will consist of a salad with appropriate choice
of dressing, 12 ounce New York Strip Steak,
parsleyed new potatoes and buttered green beans,
with appropriate dinner beverages. Wine will be
provided and dessert (a beautifully decorated
cake) will follow.

Ovie Vernon, Department Senior Vice Commander
has accepted our invitation to be the Installing
Officer in a brief ceremony to follow the dinner.

Time is short, Legionaires. Please phone
your reservations in not later than 1900 hours,
Thursday, 19 May 1983. Please call

Wally Lonsinger 596-0194

Max Hoyer 599-1572 (office)

597-3498 (home)

Neal Thomas 473-6220 (office)

We look forward to seeing you at this affair.
Please come if at all possible.

Max Hoyer
Commander

CENTENNIAIL POST 209
1983 - 1984 Officers

Commander

Sr. Vice Commander
Jr. Vice Commander
Adjutant

Finance Officer
Historian
Chaplain

Exec. Committeeman

Spb al

Max Hoyer

Joe Rodriguez
Neal Thomas
Wallace Lonsinger
Bud Eberhart

Tom Knutson
George Charlson
David Thomas

R U Rgthin



